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I am opposed to the establishment of National Interest Energy Transmission Corridors
(NIETC's) for the following reasons.
 
Current public easements already exist.  ROW for transportation and easements for other
publically regulated utilities could be made to cooperate on placement of their infrastructure
within these existing routes before private citizens should be made to give up their property. 
If it is really "for the greater good" then Federal, State, and local government shouldn't mind
working harder, right?
 
I urge you to consider these reasons and please do not establish any National Interest Energy
Transmission Corridors.
 
Thank you,
Martin Meyer
460 Country Club Dr.
Hannibal, MO 63401
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